
 

 

Guidelines for Commending an Employee 

This page is designed to provide you with information about the process for commending a police 

department employee for work done. 

As a community oriented law enforcement agency, the Thornton Police Department strives to 

make your contacts with the police department professional, and informative in every way.  When 

you have been helped by a Thornton Police Officer, or other police department employee, you can 

recommend commendations for that person. 

When you wish to say thank you, or commend a police officer or other employee for a job well 

done, you can visit or call the police department during regular business hours and ask to speak to 

the Chief of Police, or supervisor.  You may also write a letter and mail it to us or send an email 

to the police department at any time at chief@thorntonnhpd.org. 

When saying thanks, try to remember the name of the police officer or other employee, and the 

circumstances surrounding how you were helped. The incident will be investigated, and the police 

officer or employee could receive an award or a letter of commendation through the Police 

Department. 

 


